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06-02-2023

Dear parents,

 We are happy to inform you that, our Kindergarten has won the Over All
Champions Trophy at the Kids Fest conducted by Y’s Men International,
Ernakulam. Congratulations to all the winners. Once again thank you all for
your support and encouragement.

 Annual day, ‘Vibrant Hues 22-23’ has been rescheduled to Friday, 24 February
2023 at 04:30 pm. Children of UKG and a few students from LKG were selected
for various events. Practice is going on these days during class hours.

 It is mandatory for all selected students to attend the practice sessions. If the
child is continuously absent or unhealthy it will affect the practice of the entire
group. Please give extra care to sick children. Do not send the sick child to
school, make them rest at home and inform the office immediately.

 A Class wise group photo will be taken for all sections from Pre KG to UKG on
Wednesday, 08 Feb. Students must be in regular uniform with their ID card,
black shoes, and fawn-coloured socks on that day.

 Class-wise photograph of UKG students in convocation dress will be taken on
Thursday, 09 Feb. Dress code for the day is sports uniform with white socks and
black shoes. Parents, please ensure that the students follow the proper dress
code on both days.

Headmistress


